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Road Closure Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 
 

CSX to Close County Road 20 for Railroad Crossing Repairs 
 

Crews from CSX Railroad will perform repairs to the rail crossing along County Road 
20 near Horton.  The closure is scheduled for Wednesday July 6, 2016 between the 
hours of 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM.  County Road 20 will be closed to all traffic during this 
time. 
 
Please plan alternate routes to on avoid this area.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
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